
 

 
April 3, 2025 
 
 
 
 
TO:  NSSEO Member District Superintendents 
 
FROM:  Dr. Meg Schnoor 
 
 
As a result of the past several months of meetings and discussions through the NSSEO 
Finance Advisory Committee, the amended NSSEO 2024-2025 budget and the proposed 
NSSEO 2025-2026 budget were developed. 
 
At the April 2, 2025 NSSEO Governing Board meeting, a public hearing regarding the 
amended NSSEO 2024-2025 and proposed NSSEO 2025-2026 budgets was held.  The 
Board then voted to transmit the amended NSSEO 2024-2025 and proposed NSSEO 
2025-2026 budgets as presented.  If you would like us to speak to your board regarding 
our budget at an upcoming board meeting, please contact me at your earliest 
convenience. 
 
We are anticipating taking the directed vote at the June 4, 2025 NSSEO Governing Board 
Meeting.  Therefore, we would appreciate having action taken by our member districts on 
the budget during April and May. 
 
A resolution is included within this email, which should be signed and returned to the 
attention of Gavin McGinn at NSSEO when your district takes action on the budget.   
 
Also attached is a copy of the amended 2024-2025 NSSEO budget and the proposed 
2025-2026 NSSEO Budget for your Governing Board.  
 
Thank you, for your ongoing efforts and support of NSSEO. 
 
 
 
enc. 
 
cc:   NSSEO Governing Board Members and Governing Board Alternates 
 Administrative Representatives 
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